Steven SeEe

From: Alexis Hardy <alexis.hardyS@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 11:11 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup@gmail.com
Subject: Support for bilt H-5351 ATTN Clerk Steve Sepe

To whom it may concern,

I am writing to express my support for 8ill H-5351. As a patient who has greatly benefited from the care and support of
my Nurse Practitioner, | am concerned that if this bill does not pass, | could lose access to the essential services that
have been a critical part of my wellness journey.

My Nurse Practitioner has been a trusted partner in my healthcare, providing personalized and consistent care that has
significantly improved my quality of life. The potential loss of this relationship would have a negative impact on my

overall well-being and disrupt the progress I've made in managing my health.

Please consider the importance of this bill not only for me but for countless others who rely on Nurse Practitioners to
maintain their health.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Respectfully,
Alexis Hardy Greene

6 Carey Street
Newport, Rl 02840



